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From: Michael Young 
Sent: Saturday, 17 May 2008 12:43 AM
To: Committee, EM (REPS)
Cc: 
Subject: Submission

From: Michael Young
E-mail: 
Phone: +44 (0) 20 8789 4669

Address:

Message:

To: The Committee Secretary, JSCEM

Dear Sir,

Please accept this submission for the JSCEM's Inquiry into the 2007 Federal 
Election.

I fully support and endorse the Southern Cross Group's request for the 
Australian Electoral Law to be changed to enable more Australian expatriates to 
vote.

In this day and age it is so much easier to maintain close contacts with events 
in Australia whilst living abroad that it would seem reasonable to extend the 
law to allow more of these people to be able to vote.

Yours faithfully,

Michael Young
UK committee member
Southern Cross Group
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